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Téna koe Laura
Teachers’ Refresher Course Committee (TRCC) - Response to Progress Report 1
Thank you for your report for this period.

The report provides an overview of the work you have been completing towards the
outcomes of this provision.

Your report indicates:

e Four courses Growing Value through innovation and future focused education,
'in the frame' Media Studies conference, Ka Hikitia Ta ki te Uru - Leading
through Mentoring and New AP/DP Training

e You are progressing well to meet your target participation rate of at least 600
teachers per year

o \We are looking forward to receiving the New AP/DP Training course report

e That over 90% of participants reported satisfaction with the courses

o Noted that Primary Science Education - Pitaiao i roto i te kura tuatahi
(Auckland) will only be running in the North Island

e Noted “Take time to feel the magic” was cancelled early in 2017 due to a lack of
registrations

e No risks identified

Thank you again for your work to date and we look forward to seeing the progress and
contribution the TRCC programme makes to meeting the needs of teachers through

the 2017 year.

Nakunoa, na,

unta Ngauamo

Senior Advisor

Curriculum, Teaching and Learning - Services
M: 021 024 89678

E: Nunia.Ngauamo@education.govt.nz



